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Board Direction 

BD-003703-19 

ABP-304999-19 
 

 

The submission on the file were considered at a Board Meeting held on 1st May 

2019. 

 

The Board decided to grant an extension of time of 12 weeks beyond the 12 week 

period for the lodging of a substitute consent application.  

 

 

Reasons and Considerations  

 

The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the making of 

the application for substitute consent in this instance and, taking into account the 

circumstances pertaining to this case, was of the opinion that an extension of 12 

weeks as requested by the applicant would be reasonable and appropriate to enable 

completion of application documentation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 02/08/2019 

 Terry Prendergast   

 

 


